
 
 

 

Construction Notice 
 
 

103A Avenue and 99 Street Pedway Project 
 

Anticipated to begin May 19, 2025, a section of the pedway between Churchill Station 

and the Edmonton Law Courts will be closed. This closure is anticipated to be in place 

for 7 days and is a part of the construction of the new 103A Avenue and 99 Street 

Pedway. Nearby residents, businesses and institutions can expect to hear construction 

noise. Every effort will be made to reduce impacts to the public. 
 

Accessible entrances to and from the pedway will be available at City Hall, Chancery Hall 

and the 102 Avenue Churchill Station entrance.  
 

 
 

 

For more information 
Visit: edmonton.ca/103AAvenue 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca  
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) or 311 

 

 

 

http://edmonton.ca/103AAvenue

